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Old Philadelphia Road from MD Route 40 to Perryman Road to Close Six Weeks for 

Construction 

BEL AIR, Md., (Oct. 29, 2018) - Old Philadelphia Road from MD Route 40 to Perryman Road will 

be closed beginning on Monday, October 29 for approximately six weeks for utility 

construction.  Access will be limited to emergency vehicles, school buses and residents who live 

within the work zone. 

Please follow the detour signs or make other arrangements if you travel on this section of 

roadway. Questions about this closure may be directed to 410-638-3217 ext. 2437.  
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